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Dear Sirs,

With reference to the remarks in
your Rpt.8 No.1l9566 regarding the assignment of
Convention freeboards by the Japanese Govermment to the
steamer "ERIE MARU", I shall be glad if you will forward
o memorandum of the freeboards assigned.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

‘Secretary.

| The Surveyors,

HAGASAKI.
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